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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva

45th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Mexico
24 January 2024

The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Mexico at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Serbia commends Mexico’s commitment to the UPR process and the progress achieved in the promotion and protection of human rights, the implementation of the accepted recommendations from the previous UPR cycle, including the ratification of the seven international instruments in the field of human rights in the course of the reporting period. We also commend the reform of the Article 4 of the Constitution in 2020 recognizing access to health, scholarships, financial support and non-contributory pensions as human rights guaranteed by the State. We particularly commend the adoption of the Feminist Foreign Policy by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs in 2020, promoting rights of all women, adolescents and girls as a crosscutting issue of foreign policy initiatives.
	We recommend that Mexico continue with the implementation of the Minimum Wage Policy, including the efforts to continue reducing the gender wage gap at the local level, as well as to continue with the implementation of the programs for the elimination of discrimination and the promotion of the social inclusion of the persons with disabilities.
Serbia wishes Mexico a very successful review.
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